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Open	Morning	and	Afternoons	

We	would	like	to	invite	you	all	to	come	and	have	
a	look	around	the	schools	for	our	Open	Mornings	
and	Afternoons.	

These	 are	 opportunities	 to	 have	 a	 look	 around	
the	 schools	 to	 see	 what	 goes	 on	 during	 an	
ordinary	day.		

We	are	 very	 proud	of	 the	 range	of	 learning	and	
the	opportunities	our	children	have,	and	we	 are	
really	keen	to	share	this	with	you.	

You	can	come	along	 to	 the	sessions	 at	either	 or	
both	schools,	and	we	will	be	really	pleased	to	see	
you.	You	 are	welcome	to	 bring	along	 family	and	
friends	–	the	more	the	merrier.	

The	Open	Sessions	are	at	the	following	times:	

Thursday	23rd	June,	10.00am	-	11.00am	

Wednesday	29th	June,	2.00pm	-	3.00pm	

Thursday	14th	July,	10.00am	-	11.00am	

They	 are	 happening	 in	 the	 two	 schools	 at	 the	
same	time,	so	you	will	need	to	plan	two	visits	to	
see	us	both.	

	

It’s	the	Infant	and	Nursery	
School	fete	today	at	5pm	

	

Don’t	miss	it!	

	

Even	if	the	rain	does	fall	
there	will	be	lots	to	do	and	

enjoy	inside	and	out.	

Hope	you	can	come~	



	 INSPIRE	DISCOVER	SUCCEED	

Discover	something	
amazing	if	you	look	
up	when	you	come	
into	the	Infant	

school	next	week,	

	

	

this	is	part	of	
something	

MUCH	bigger.	
	

On	Saturday	11th	June,	several	excited	members	of	staff	from	the	
Junior	school	made	their	way	up	to	Exeter	Racecourse	to	take	part	in	
the	Colour	Run	to	raise	money	for	Children’s	Hospice	South	West.	All	
staff	managed	to	complete	the	5k	run	in	under	40	minutes	and	they	
were	all	successfully	covered	in	paint	from	head	to	toe!	Great	fun	was	
had	by	all	and	so	far	the	Stoke	Hill	team	have	raised	almost	£500	for	
Children’s	Hospice	South	West.	

Discover	the	song…The	first	version	of	our	school	
song	was	heard	this	week	at	Junior	and	Infant	Assemblies.	
Musicians	Paul	and	Marilyn	from	the	Wrens	Trust	came	to	teach	
us	the	tune.	

The	lyrics	are	firmly	based	upon	the	ideas	of	the	children	as	is	the	
tune.	Their	melodies	can	be	heard	in	each	verse.	Here	is	a	preview	
of	the	chorus:	

There’s a place we’re safe to stay 

Have adventures every day 

It’s a place of education.  

 

And the learning never ends 

At the Stoke Hill Federation 

Stoke Hill Federation 

	

Accelerated	Reader	
Top	Readers	this	Week:	

Most	words	read	

Freya	Richmond	

Most	books	read	

Willow	Mcpherson,	Noah	
Bassett	and	Ina	
Steinacher	

Most	accurate	classes	

3M,	4AP,	5Mc,	6HM	

Class	with	the	most	
children	reading		

5PW	

	

	

It’s	the	Junior	School	Summer	Fair	next	
Friday,	4.30pm	–	6.00pm.	Don’t	miss	it!	


